
Addendum - 01 to RFP 2022-06 

(Golf Course Maintenance Services For Barefoot Bay Executive Golf Course) 

 

 

 

This serves as an addendum to 2022-06 Golf Course Maintenance Services For Barefoot Bay Executive 
Golf Course. The requirement for “Pre-Proposal Conference and Site Visits:  Contractors are required to 
visit the golf course to get a better knowledge and understanding of what is required. Course shall be 
visited only during the mandatory pre-proposal conference and site visit held on Monday, October 24, 
2022, at 2:00 pm at Building D, 1225 Barefoot Blvd, Barefoot Bay, Florida 32976.” has been revised to 
add a second mandatory pre-proposal conference and site visit date and time for contractors who are 
unable to attend the original date and time of the mandatory pre-proposal conference and site visit on 
Monday, October 24, 2022, at 2:00 pm.   

Barefoot bay recreation district added: Pre-proposal conference and site visit may be attended on 
Wednesday, October 26, 2022, at 2:00 pm at Building D, 1225 Barefoot Blvd, Barefoot Bay, Florida 
32976. This required pre-submittal meeting will allow the proposer the opportunity to inspect the work 
sites and bring forward any questions concerning this RFP.  Ernie Cruz, Golf Operations Manager, will be 
available to answer any questions about the site. 

Attendance is required for only one of the two scheduled mandatory pre-proposal conference and site 
visits (Monday, October 24, 2022, at 2:00 pm or Wednesday, October 26, 2022, at 2:00 pm). 


